
 

 

11th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Chair of Governors Introduction 
 
I am aware that if you have visited St James’ website recently, you will have noticed the changes to the 
school’s Governing Board. 
 
The reason for this is to strengthen the position of the school in what may be a year in which the school has an 
Ofsted inspection. 
 
I have been elected to chair the Governing Board for this academic year. It is my responsibility in this role, 
along with all the other governors, to provide support and challenge to the Headteacher and senior members 
of the school team in order that the best interests of the children are served.  
 
My background is in Primary education. I recently retired after being a Headteacher for over 20 years in 
several Manchester schools. 
 
I am very keen to get to know as much about the school as possible and look forward to visiting St James’ High 
School at some point in the future. 
 
If you wish to contact me directly you can do this via email at p.adams@stjamescheadle.co.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Pat Adams 
Chair of Governors  
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